
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COLTNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COLINTY, OREGON

STAFF MEETING
MINUTES

September 3,2003

The Columbia County Board of Commissioners met at 2:00 p.m. in a scheduled
staff meeting with Commissioner Joe Corsiglia, Commissioner Rita Bernhard,
Commissioner Anthony Hyde, and Janet Wright.

Commissioner Corsiglia called the meeting to order.

Commissioner Corsiglia and Janet Wright reported on the attendance at three city
council meetings last night where they discussed economic development. They
will be attending the city council meeting in Columbia City tomorrow night.

Janet discussed the economic development booth that Jerry Gilliam wants to have
at the Sauerkraut Festival in Scappoose on Saturday, September 20,2003. The
Board is in favor of county participation.

Commissioner Corsiglia discussed his e-mail from Pam Benham regarding the
moving of the state offices within the courthouse. Joe will get togelh.r *i'll gill
Potter to measure the space.

Commissioner Bernhard addressed the problem with the dumpster located in the
courthouse parking lot. During the summer, the dumpster is overflowing with
guTbug_" eYery Mon_day and it doesn't get picked up until Tuesday. She Jpoke with
Brian Little at the City of St. Helens who laid they are monitoring the problem.

Commissioner Bernhard addressed the bell in front of the courthouse. This used
t9 9" in the lighthouse on Sauvie Island. It has been moved around and is now just
sitting next to the front door of the courthouse. A women came in yesterd uy uid,
asked why this bell is not being taken better care of.

J-T"t lepgrted on the RAC project recommendations. Commissioner Hyde wanted
this scheduled for a work session.

Janet presented environmental bids for the Scappoose Linear Trail.

With nothing further coming before the Board, the meeting was adjourned.
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Dated at St. Helens, Oregon this 3'd day of September,2003.
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